
From: Prusnek, Brian C
Sent: 8/8/2011 1:38:56 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 'Zafar,

Marzia' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: i love it!

“The difference between PG&E and God is that

the latter gave people a choice.”

Brian C Prusnek

Director, Regulatory Affairs

Sempra Energy Utilities

415.346.3215 (o)

415.852.8092 (c)

San Francisco, CA 94102

SB GT&S 0318107
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